Report to Assembly for June 19 & 20, 2021

Hello Everyone:

Our district 6 had a hybrid meeting on May 15 at the First United Methodist Church in Tavares. It was a
very exciting meeting to experience face-to-face and fellowship since COVID restrictions.

We still have four chair positions to be filled in our service agenda: Group Service Liaison (north), Group
Service Liaison (south), Public Outreach and Spanish Liaison. Our Public Outreach position has an action
plan in place for whoever accepts this position.

We also have a Work Group in place researching electronic donations on our website.

We answered an Ask it Basket question “What is the guidance concerning bringing religious literature
into our meetings? “ We assigned a task group to answer other “Ask it Basket” questions.

We also purchased a scanner for our archives chairperson to consolidate our archives.
We are looking forward to Convention in August.

Respectfully,

Gwen S, DISL D6



